Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 10, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CDT

PLACE: Crowne Plaza Hotels & Resorts, 200 East Gregory Street, Pensacola, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will hold a public hearing to give interested parties an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed improvements regarding the Project Development & Environment (PD&E) study on the replacement of the Pensacola Bay Bridge located at State Road (S.R.) 30 (U.S. 98) from 17th Avenue in Pensacola to Baybridge Drive in Gulf Breeze. Financial Project Identification Number: 409334-1-22-02.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: J. Brandon Bruner, District Environmental Management Engineer, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida 32428, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1509 or via email at joseph.bruner@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: J. Brandon Bruner, at the contact information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
